
Notice to Voters in Catoosa County, GA of Intent to Process Absentee Ballots 

Prior to the closing of the polls for the 3/12/24 Presidential Preference 

Primary/SPLOST Election 

Pursuant to O.C.G.A 21-2-386(a)(2)(A) & 21-2-386 (a)(3) and State Election Board 

Emergency Rule 183-1-14-0.7-15 you are hereby notified that it is the intent of 

the Catoosa County Board of Elections to begin processing paper absentee ballots 

cast during the March 12, 2024, Presidential Preference Primary/Special Election. 

Dates, Times, and Locations: 

Monday, March 11, 2024, starts @ 6:00 p.m. and will end @ 9:00 p.m. 

*The location will be held at 5238 Evitt St. Ringgold, GA 30736. 

 

 The early processing of absentee ballots before the closing of the polls shall be a 

confidential and controlled process in order to maintain the secrecy of all ballots 

and to protect against the collection or disclosure of any balloting information 

before the close of polls at 7:00 p.m. on election day.  

 

For additional information, you may contact the Board of Elections & Registration 

office at 706-935-3990. 


